

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brooklinenh.us

http://www.brooklinenh.us

Non-Public Minutes-(10) Selectboard Tuesday, February 22, 2022

Selectboard members present: Drew Kellner, Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Dana Ketchen and Steve Russo along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Monius Property

Brendan said at last week's Planning Board meeting there was a conceptual discussion of Jay Chrystal's plans for the Monius property. He said at one point one of the neighbors asked if the land was offered to the town. He said Eric Bernstein responded that he recalled it had been offered to the town about 15 years ago. Brendan said given someone has asked, we need to be able to answer the question. Drew suggested the best response is that the town was offered the property and, while investigating its merits, the property was put under a purchase and sales agreement. Tad was asked to send an email to the Planning Board advising them of this information, so they are aware should the question come up again.

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney.

Drew Kellner

a Ketchen Steve Russo

Eddie Arnold